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NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULES 
 

Date of Proposal:   August 4, 2014 
 
Proposal Number(s):   PRN 2014-133 

 
 
Proposal Description(s):  PRN 2014-133 
 
N.J.A.C. 13:69-4.2  Determination of Confidential Status 
 
 

 
This notice is to officially inform you that the Division of Gaming Enforcement (Division) has 
proposed  to amend rules at N.J.A.C. 13:69 4.2 regarding the determination of confidential 
status.  The proposed amendment specifies that casino gaming gross revenue information broken 
down by table game type and slot machine denomination shall be considered confidential 
information except as reported on an annual basis. This is a change from the prior policy of 
releasing such revenue figures monthly 
 
 
Summary of Proposal(s):  A summary of the proposals are posted at:  

http://www.nj.gov/oag/ge/proposed_rules.htm 
 
Public Comment:  The public comment period is through October 3, 2014.   

Please send written comments to:       
Deputy Attorney General Charles Kimmel 
1300 Atlantic Avenue,  
4th Floor 

mailto:Kerry.Langan@njdge.org


Atlantic City, NJ 08401 
Email rulecomments@njdge.org 
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